
 

 

December 12, 2014 

 
British Columbia Securities 
Commission 
P.O. Box 10142, Pacific Centre  
701 West Georgia Street 
Vancouver, British Columbia 
V7Y 1L2 
 

Alberta Securities Commission 
4th Floor, 300 – 5th Avenue SW 
Calgary, Alberta 
T2P 3C4 
 

Autorite des marches financiers 
800, square Victoria, 22nd etage 
C.P. 246, tour de la Bourse 
Montreal, Quebec 
H4Z 1G3 
 

Canadian Securities Exchange 
220 Bay Street, 9th Floor 
Toronto, Ontario  
M5J 2W4 
 
 

Ontario Securities Commission 
20 Queen Street West, 20th Floor 
Toronto, ON M5H 358 
 

 

Dear Sirs: 

Re:    Change of Auditor for Velocity Data Inc. 
 
As the proposed successor auditor of the above Company and pursuant to National Instrument 51-102 
Continuous Disclosure Obligations, we have reviewed the Company’s Notice of Change of Auditor dated 
December 12, 2014 (the “Notice”) and, based on our knowledge of the information at the time, we agree with 
the information contained in the Notice, as it relates to us. 
 
We understand that the Notice, this letter and a similar letter from the former auditor will be included in the 
Information Circular to be mailed to the shareholders of the Company for the next meeting of shareholders of 
the Company at which action is to be taken concerning the change of auditor. 
 
Yours truly,  
 

 
MaloneBailey, LLP  
 
cc. Velocity Data Inc. 
 
 
 


